
Climate Smart Leadership Meeting 

March 2, 2020 8:30 am 

 

Present; 

Deborah McGloine 

David Hoffman 

Angela Meislin 

 

 

The leadership task force reviewed the greenhouse gas emission inventory that David Hoffman 

had compiled to date. He will be presenting on this at the next climate smart meeting on Tuesday 

March 10. 

 

Angela Meislin will be reaching out to the library regarding their environmental club organizing 

the Green Your Gathering bins. 

 

David and Deborah will be attending the Small Business Association meeting on Wednesday. 

David will present information on how businesses can conduct their own greenhouse emission 

inventory. 

 

At the family Earth Night, we will need someone to man the booth. We need to compile 

information about the 3r’s Renew Rethink and Refuse. We will have a Green Your Gathering 

activity for the kids (decorate cloth napkins) There needs to be further planning regarding the 

information that will be given out at the booth. 

 


